
IONIA COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION
PUBLIC NOTICE

BRUSH SPRAY PROGRAM
The Ionia County Road Commission will begin its brush-spraying program 
for roadside right-of-way after August 9, 2016.  Completion is expected by 
August 31, 2016.

Map showing affected roads will be available at the Ionia County Road 
Commission office located at 170 E. Riverside Drive, Ionia 48846; email 
info@ioniacountyroads.org or call (616) 527-1700, M - Th during the hours 
of 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. to verify if your road will be affected.

“No Spray Permits” will be available until August 8, 2016, at the road 
commission office or www.ioniacountyroads.org for property owners who 
wish to accept responsibility for maintaining the roadside area, rather than 
spraying.  Brush spray will not be applied in areas where lawns are 
maintained to the edge of the roadway.


